

Written Test #1

Name: _____

Nivel 2 L a J

Complete the gaps in Past Simple or Past Continuous.

1. We _____ the research together last time. (do)
2. At 6 pm last Sunday, I _____ to my aunt. (speak)
3. When he _____ from work, his wife _____. (come back / sleep)
4. Andrew _____ his last weekend with his parents on the farm. (spend)
5. I _____ chess with my younger brother the whole evening yesterday. (play)
6. Tom _____ the fence in the garden when his friend _____. (paint / drop by)
7. My mother _____ a lot of sweets when she _____ in the supermarket. (buy / be)
8. The parents _____ the previous day while their children _____ a snow castle. (discuss / build)
9. My last weekend _____ very quickly and it _____ time to come back to work again. (end / be)
10. Paul _____ the puzzle from 6 till 10 pm last Sunday. (solve)

My working day starts very early. From Monday to Friday I get up at half past three and I have a shower and a cup of coffee. I usually leave the house at ten past four because the car always arrives a few minutes early. I get to the studio at about five o'clock and start work. My programme *Good Morning Britain* starts at seven o'clock and finishes at nine o'clock. Then I leave the studio at a quarter past ten. After that, I go shopping and visit some friends. I get home at three o'clock. A woman helps me with the housework and the ironing. I read a newspaper and do some work.

Then my husband gets home at half past five in the evening and I cook dinner. We stay at home in the evening. We don't go out because I go to bed very early. We usually watch television and then I go to bed at half past eight, I'm usually asleep by nine o'clock.

I think my job is very interesting but I don't like getting up very early.

1. Half past three.

2. She goes by car.

3. To the studio.

4. Good Morning Britain.

5. Two hours.

6. Nine o'clock.

7. She reads a newspaper.

8. After her husband gets home.

9. Because she gets up very early.

10. They go to see friends or go to the cinema.

1. How long does 'Good Morning Britain' last?

2. What time does Cynthia get up during the week?

3. What is the name of the TV show Cynthia works on?

4. Why doesn't she go out in the evening during the week?

5. What does she do in the afternoon at home?

6. When does Cynthia cook dinner?

7. What do Cynthia and her husband do at the weekend?

8. Where does the car take her?

9. How does she get to the studio?

10. What time does 'Good Morning Britain' finish?

Look at the cartoon below. Write a story using a sentence or two for **each** drawing using the past simple and past continuous. Below are some of the verbs you should use in your story.

